
July 26th update. 
•         We are still until a conservation mandate and important for the public to continue to conserve 

through late August or further notice. 
•         Although the water situation has temporarily stabilized, it will not take much to send us back 

into a crisis. 
•         Water in the tank today was 31.6’ (33 maximum), but there was some plant work required that 

will require using some of that reserve. 
 


